
6. FUTURE MEETINGS 
 

Officer responsible Author 
City Water and Waste Manager Zefanja Potgieter, DDI 371-1271 

 
 The purpose of this report is to confirm meeting dates after the local government elections. 
 
 No meetings of the Subcommittee are planned for September or October, with the next scheduled 

meeting on 19 November 2001 when both the Canterbury Joint Standing Committee (CJSC) and the 
Subcommittee need to meet, with the CJSC having to appoint members to the Subcommittee after the 
elections. 

 
9 The following dates are possible dates for Subcommittee meetings in 2002: 
 
 •  11 February  
 •  (11 March if needed) 
 •  8 April 
 •  (13 May if needed) 
 •  10 June 
 •  (8 July if needed) 
 •  12 August 
 •  (9 September if needed) 
 •  14 October 
 •  (11 November if needed) 
 •  9 December 
 
 Chairman’s 
 Recommendation:  That the information be received. 


